Zenon J. Sykuta Elementary 4301 180th St, Country Club Hills. IL

DECEMBER PARENT NEWSLETTER 2023-2024

Greetings Sykuta Superstar Families!

As we near the end of the year 2023, it is our hope & prayer that you all have a safe, fun, and relaxing holiday season. With that being said, please note the following events that will be taking place this month and remember that you are always welcomed to attend and participate. Also, don't forget we always have an open door policy here at Sykuta. You are welcomed to call/visit and ask any questions. Finally, we will have a winter store open from 8:30AM - 9:30AM on December 19th. This will happen after the Music Winter Program. On behalf of AP Clark and I, happy holidays!

UPCOMING DATES

December 1st - Kindergarten Field Trip (Chicago Children's Museum)

December 4th to December 15th - Grade Level Winter Door Decorating Contest

December 7th - PreK Christmas Marionette Show

December 12th - First Grade to Marcus Theater to Watch 'Wish'

December 18th - Kindergarten and Half of 1st Grade to Watch 'Wonka' at Marcus

Theaters

December 18th - Progress Reports to be Distributed

December 19th - Winter Music Program | 8:30AM & 9:30AM Shows

December 20th - Other Half of First Grade & Second Grade to Watch 'Wonka' at

Marcus Theaters

December 22nd - All School PBIS Celebration

December 25th to January 5th - Winter Break

January 8th - Students Return to School

Dr. Lori Holmes
Principal

Ms. Kathrine Clark Assistant Principal



